


Summer Solstice Event – June 21, 2014 

Olbrich Park, Madison, Wisconsin 

Parking Plan 

This document serves as the planning committee’s proposed parking plan for the Summer solstice event occurring 

Saturday, June 21, 2014, in Olbrich Park. 

Event parking will be permitted in the lots to the east and west of the Olbrich Playfields, in the Olbrich Beach lot, 

and in neighborhoods. To help ensure safe pedestrian crossing from north of Atwood Ave, we intend to have 

volunteers with lights and safety apparel on both sides of Atwood Ave, one set near the eastern Playfield parking 

lot and one set near the entrance of Olbrich Gardens. Persons at the Olbrich Gardens crossing will also be able to 

point to acceptable parking areas, as to minimize impact with the Olbrich Gardens event the same day. 

To the best of our efforts, there will be no parking by solstice event attendees in the following lots: Olbrich 

Gardens, Olbrich main boat launch, and Lakeland Ave cutoff. (Lakeland Ave cutoff will be open to event 

coordinators and those with special needs.) The committee will also publicize approved event parking areas and 

the locations of monitored pedestrian crossings. 

For questions about this plan, please contact Alfonso Flores (724-910-0823, alfonso.flores@bemolocal.com) of the 

planning committee. 

Thank you. 

 

 


